

12/31/24

Dear Gracious Giving

Thank you for the amazing Christmas Donation to our foster youth. Every year you continue to **WOW** us with your generosity and support. Each day the kids in our foster care program fight an uphill battle and the holidays are especially hard for them. The Gracious Giving team makes the holidays special and if even for a moment feel the holiday joy.

With true holiday thanks from my team and all the kids we serve!

If you have questions, please contact me at (408) 871-4925 or email smisley@rcskids.org

Thank you again for your generous support.

Gratefully,

Serena Misley

Serena Misley, LMFT Director of Family Linkage Foster Care and Adoption Programs

> 1600 W. Campbell Ste. 201 Campbell, CA 95008 408.871.4900











290 IOOF Ave.

Gilroy, CA 95020

408.846.2100